1st December 2024

Dear quents/Corers,

As there weren’t any whole school events last week,
we utilised the time in other ways: we sent staff on
phonics training, mental health training, leading the
curriculum and R.E. training. Class 6 Platinum shared
their assembly on Thanksgiving with parents and
pupils, Musical Theatre performed their rendition of
James and the Giant Peach and Reception celebrated
Elmer’s birthday with a huge party.

As December kicks in, it really does get busy! If you
haven’t booked your Reception/Year 1 child in for
‘Book at Bedtime’, please do. It is a new event here at
Stanburn and | promise you, it will be magical. The
teachers are ready to read to your children whilst you
relax (at school or at home) for an hour; | have my
PJs and favourite book ready! The Book Fair opens
this week, starting with Reception on Wednesday and
we meet our Parent Ambassadors on Friday.

Don’t forget to complete the Autumn Parents’ Survey
— it will only take a couple of minutes. We value your

feedback and always try to act on it.

Wishing you a good week

mA D’/SOL{ja




